
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 4, 2008 
 
 
Secretary's Corner - Did you know: That on 
Wednesday, June 25, we will be meeting at DiMillo's for 
our annual Changeover Night.  The menu will include a 
choice of sirloin steak, baked stuffed chicken, haddock 
and a vegetarian meal.  The cost will be $28 per person 
and, over the next two weeks, you will have the 
opportunity to sign up for this event.  We ask you at that 
time to indicate if you are not attending in order to 
minimize the phone calls we will make to members who 
are not in attendance those two evenings.  The phone 
contact person for this event is Phil Dube, and he can he 
reached at 883-8938 during the day and 773-0108 in the 
evening.  
 
Raffle Gift - Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 
Terra Cotta donated by Joan Frustaci, was won by Frank 
Butterworth. 
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by Bob 
Carson, Jack Kennealy, David Lourie, Frank 
Butterworth, Sybil Riemensnider, Paul McKenney, Anne 
Swift-Kayatta, Phil Dube, Tom Meyers, Paul Butler, 
Joan Frustaci, Janel Voelker, Dick Yerxa, Eleanor 
Brainin, Bill Daviero, Janet McLaughlin, Thurston Holt, 
Captain Lloyd, Bob Flynn, Jack Roberts and Tony 
Wagner. 
 
Roberts Clean Up Day - On Saturday, June 7, from 
8:30 am to 12:00 noon, we will be helping Jack Roberts 
with yard work as he recovers from surgery.  Jack's 
address is 185 Fowler Road. 
 
Family Fun Day - Tonight the signup sheet went around 
for this June 14 event.  We need additional people on 
the 4-7 pm and 7pm to close shifts.  Please contact John 
Eliassen or Joan Frustaci to sign up. 
 
New Member - We inducted our newest member 
tonight; Cindy Doucette, Physical Therapist with Home 
Health Visiting Nurses.  Cindy lives in CE and was 
proposed by Joan Frustaci. 
 
Public Works Luncheon - This year's luncheon will be 
on Tuesday, June 24.  If you would like to participate, 
please contact Fawn Dunphy. 
 
Soup Kitchen - Next Tuesday, June 10 is our monthly 
Soup Kitchen obligation.  No sign up sheet went around 
this week, so it is important that we get a good turnout.  
Please make an extra effort to show up this month. 
 
Perfect Attendance - Tonight we presented Dave 
Bagdasarian with a perfect attendance pin for the first 
time in his 26 years of membership. 
 
Foundation Minute - As part of our club assembly, 
Frank Butterworth instructed people on how to check on 
their Foundation giving.  Go to the Rotary website to 
Member Access, type in the club number (6316) and 
then type in your membership number, which can be  
 

 
 
 
found on the mailing label of the Rotarian magazine.  
Once you put this information in, you are able to access 
you level of Foundation giving.  Our club is ranked #2 
in the district this year in Foundation giving, having 
already exceeded our goal of $11,000.  Thank you to 
Bob Carson and Frank Butterworth for their hard work. 
 
To Eat or Not To Eat - Janet McLaughlin passed 
around a questionnaire relating to the possible move 
from the Purpoodock Club during construction.  Please 
complete these forms and give them to Janet, Nancy 
Hawes or Bob Danielson.  If you did not receive a form 
tonight, please get one at the next meeting. 
 
Program - Tonight's meeting was a Club Assembly.  
President Tony went over the structure of Rotary from 
the club, district and international levels.  Tony also 
reviewed the makeup of the board of directors, as well as 
the way that funds are raised and spent locally and 
internationally.  This was a good opportunity for the 
newer members to learn more about Rotary. 
 
Upcoming Events 
-June 10 - Soup Kitchen 
-June 11 - Building A Better Maine 
 (Paul McKenney, Program Chair) 
-June 14 - Family Fun Day 
-June 18 - Regular Meeting 
-June 24 - Public Works Luncheon 
-June 25 - Changeover Night 
-July 3 - PSO Concert 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
June 11 
Song  K. Cotter 
Invocation Knight 
Raffle Gift Gacetta 
Conductor Dube 
 
June 18 
Song  P. Cotter 
Invocation LoBosco 
Raffle Gift Gemme 
Conductor Dunphy 
 
June 25 
Song  Danielson 
Invocation Lourie 
Raffle Gift Goodrich 
Conductor Eliassen 
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Officers 
President - Tony Wagner 

President-Elect - Janet McLaughlin 
Vice President - Joan Frustaci 

Secretary - Paul Butler 
Treasurer - Nancy Hawes 

 
Directors 

Club Administration - Phil Dube 
Community Service - Jean Bugbee 

Membership - John LoBosco 
International & Foundation - Dave Bagdasarian 

Director-At-Large - John Eliassen 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


